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STATE OF CONNECTICUT 
CONNECTICUT SITING COUNCIL  

Ten Franklin Square, New Britain, CT  06051 

Phone: (860) 827-2935  Fax: (860) 827-2950 

E-Mail: siting.council@ct.gov 

Web Site: www.ct.gov/csc 

 
 

 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 

 

October 14, 2020 

 

Alan E. Huth 

General Manager 

South Norwalk Electric and Water 

1 State Street 

Norwalk, CT  06854 

ahuth@snew.org 

smurphy@snew.org 

 

RE: DOCKET NO. 431 – South Norwalk Electric and Water Certificate of Environmental 

Compatibility and Public Need for the construction, maintenance, and operation of an electrical 

substation and its connection to an existing 115 kV transmission line, located at 180 Dr. Martin 

Luther King, Jr. Drive, Norwalk, Connecticut. 

 

Dear Mr. Huth: 

 

The Connecticut Siting Council (Council) is in receipt of your correspondence dated October 14, 2020, 

submitted in response to the Council’s October 18, 2019 Non-Compliance with Development and 

Management Plan (D&M Plan) Conditions notification with regard to the above referenced matter. 

 

The Council acknowledges that the D&M Plan conditions have been satisfied.  This acknowledgment 

applies only to the D&M Plan conditions satisfied by the October 14, 2020 correspondence.  Any 

significant changes to the above-referenced project require advance Council notification and approval.   

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

s/Melanie A. Bachman 
 

Melanie A. Bachman 

Executive Director 

 

MAB/laf 
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